
 
 

August 15, 2016 
 
 

Dear Parents of Boys in Grades K-5: 
 
 Cub Scouting is fun with a purpose.  At SRES Pack 747, we launch rockets, 
build race cars, decorate cakes, go camping, attend sporting events, earn badges, 
play games, sing songs, and perform community service projects.  We welcome 
everyone to join our pack, and we encourage siblings and family members to 
participate in all pack activities.  
 

As a multi-grade program, Cub Scouts provides a wonderful opportunity for 
our boys, siblings and parents to create special bonds within their families and 
within the SRES community, to strengthen existing friendships, and to build new 
friendships.   Cub Scouts helps build self-confidence and also teaches teamwork 
and good sportsmanship.  Our Cubs learn valuable skills and develop character 
traits and values that will benefit them throughout their lives. 

 
I hope your son will join Cub Scout Pack 747 this school year.  Our first 

pack meeting will be held on Thursday, August 22, from 5:45 to 7:00 p.m. in the 
Fortune Room.  We have a great program planned and will create a lot of positive 
memories as we have fun with a purpose. 

 
An FAQ about our pack can be found on the opposite side of this letter.  If 

you ever have any questions about the pack, please feel free to contact me at 317-
916-2172 or at steven.pockrass@oglestreedeakins.com. 

 
      Yours in Cub Scouting, 
 
 
 
      Steve Pockrass 
      Cubmaster 
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